12.
Highways Cuts Consultation
As a stakeholder of the Highways, Capital Development & Waste service, we would value your comments on an important piece of work that is currently on-going;
[bookmark: _GoBack]A consultation on the impacts of the proposed cuts for 15/16 on the highways service available on the Tough Choices website; www.toughchoices.co.uk
We would value your comments on the effect these cuts may have on your community and would request that this is provided through the Tough Choices website before the 5 December 2014.
